
Etchells Primary School Friday 13 June 2025

 

Class Photographs | Trip to Kingsway | Careers Week | Family Charity Day

SCHOOL NEWS

School Photographs 

Just a reminder that next Wednesday 18th 
June will be class photograph day in 
school. This will take the format of a 

traditional class photo. The Year 6 children 
will also have their leavers photographs 
taken on this day. Please can you ensure 
that the children come into school with a 
school jumper or 
cardigan and for 

our Year 6 
children, their 

leavers hoodie. 
Thank you in 

advance. 

Save the date for the Term 
As you can busy, the end of year is 

always a extremely busy time in school, 
therefore, I wanted to give parents as 

much notice on key events coming up so 
that they can put them in their diaries: 

✦ Friday 27th June: Summer Fair 
✦ Wednesday 2nd July: New parents 

meeting in the Hall 
✦ Thursday 3rd July: First Transition Day 

for the children to meet their new 
teacher 

✦ Monday 7th July: Second Transition 
Day 

✦ Thursday 17th July: Third Transition 
Day 

All end of year arrangements for Year 6 
will be sent via Classdojo.

Careers Week 

Next week in school, we will be 
celebrating careers week, where we will 

be thinking about what the children want 
to be when they are older. This will 

support one of our core values: 
Aspiration. 

As part of this week, we will have a 
number of speakers coming into school to 

talk about their careers and how they 
started their particular jobs. This will 

include a chef, guide dog trainer and 
news reporter. To finish the week, on 

Friday 20th June, we are going to ask the 
children to come to school dressed in 

something that represents what they may 
want to do when they are older. If your 

child does not want to dress up then they 
can come to school in their 

own clothes. If there are 
any questions then please 

contact me via email. 

Chocolate Donation 

We would like to take the opportunity to 
thank all those families who donated a 

chocolate item today in return for wearing 
silly socks. Without these fundraising days 
we would not be able to 

go ahead with our 
Summer Fair, so a big 

thank you from everyone 
at school. 
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Kind regards,      
    Pete Cope                           	 	

	 	 and the Etchells staff

Year 5 trip to Kingsway 

This week our Year 5 children had the 
opportunity to travel to Kingsway for 

a performance from the BBC 
Philharmonic Orchestra. It was a great 
opportunity for the children to hear a 
style of music that they may not have 

before and the experience of live 
music is always an enjoyable one. The 
behaviour of the children throughout 
was amazing and they were able to 
bring their music lessons alive and 

appreciate live music. We are proud 
of the children for their attitude 

throughout the trip. 

Attendance 

Here are the top three classes this week for 
attendance. Well done to for having the highest 

attendance this week. 

Please look at the School Hall window to see a full 
list of classes attendance this week. 

Class Attendance

5L 97.9%

3/4C 96.3%

EYWL 96%

Reports to Parents 

Just a reminder that the end of year 
reports will be sent home to parents 

on Tuesday 8th July. This will also 
contain the Year 6 SATs results, Year 4 

times table test and Year 1 phonics 
screening. It is a great chance to show 
how proud we are of all the children 
for their effort and commitment they 

have shown this year. 

BOOK FREE TICKETS AT THECOPING.ORG

A free, family 
friendly event

Graystone Action Sports

Bringing people together to take part in 

uplifting, interactive experiences while 

supporting charities that champion better 

mental health and community care.

Saturday 21st June


